
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
      July 23, 2012 
 
Neil Imus 
Vinson & Elkins LLP 
2200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Suite 500 West 
Washington, DC 20037-1701 
nimus@velaw.com  
 
 Re: Enterprise Products Partners L.P., FTC File No. 111-0094 
 
Dear Mr. Imus: 
 
 The Federal Trade Commission’s Bureau of Competition has been conducting a 
nonpublic investigation to determine whether Enterprise Products Partners L.P. has engaged in or 
is engaging in unfair methods of competition in violation of Section 5 of the Federal Trade 
Commission Act, 15 U.S.C. § 45, as amended, through various acts or practices, including, but 
not limited to, monopolization or attempted monopolization and tying arrangements; or has 
engaged in unlawful acquisitions in violation of Section 7 of the Clayton Act, 15 U.S.C. § 18, as 
amended, or Section 5 of the Federal Trade Commission Act, 15 U.S.C. § 45, as amended; or has 
violated or is violating the Federal Trade Commission’s Decision and Order in In the Matter of 
Dan L. Duncan et al., Docket No. C-4173. 
 
 Upon further review of this matter, it now appears that no further action is warranted by 
the Commission at this time.  Accordingly, the investigation has been closed.  This action is not 
to be construed as a determination that a violation may not have occurred, just as the pendency of 
an investigation should not be construed as a determination that a violation has occurred.  The 
Commission reserves the right to take such further action as the public interest may require. 
 
 By direction of the Commission, Commissioner Ramirez recused. 
 
 
 
      April Tabor 
      Acting Secretary 
 
       


